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FERC Issues Two Policy Statements Impacting Natural Gas 
Infrastructure Projects
Day Pitney Attorneys Joseph H. Fagan, Harold M. Blinderman, Margaret Czepiel and Samantha Regan authored the article, 
"FERC Issues Two Policy Statements Impacting Natural Gas Infrastructure Projects," for Pratt's Energy Law Report. The 
article discusses the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission's recent policy statements intended to provide guidance on its 
review of pending and future natural gas infrastructure projects.

Read the full article here.
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